For Immediate Release

January 9, 2012
Contact: Heather Husain, Publicity Chairperson, 203-676-2507

Garden Club Auction on January 18
The Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire will be holding their annual plant auction on Wednesday, January 18. The auction will be filled with member grown house plants.  The auction will be a great way for plant lovers to get their mind off of the cold and to start thinking about spring.  There is a suggested donation of a $5.00 for non-members.  Refreshments begin at 7:00 PM and the program begins at 7:30 PM. All meetings are held at the Cheshire Senior Center on 240 Maple Avenue, Cheshire.  New members are welcome to join at anytime. Contact Membership Chairperson Linda Broker with any questions at 203-272-5192.
 The Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire was founded in 1959 with the objective to promote a working interest in and study of all phases of gardening; to cooperate in the protection and preservation of trees, wildflowers, birds and natural resources; to encourage public planting and beautification; and to cooperate with other organizations interested in these objectives.  The Suburban Garden Club holds affiliations with The Ronald McDonald House in New Haven and the Cheshire Historical Society.  
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